
 
 

 

25th June 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing this letter to support Dr. Cecilia Chan’s research work for impact. 

Eireann Limited aims at delivering sustainable and solid solutions in technology, and 

is keen to improve teaching and learning experiences in different education levels, and 

ultimately the overall quality of education. Our company has the expertise and experience and 

has built an e-platform to measure generic competencies based on Dr. Chan’s research 

frameworks and instruments. The platform “YOCLE”, a multi-deployment platform (web, 

android and IOS based) allows students to be more aware of their competencies development, 

provide a baseline to measure from, and can assess learning activities outside, inside and extra-

curricular.  

Dr. Chan’s forward-thinking ideas and pioneering research in the area of generic 

competencies have assisted us to build YOCLE with evidence-based data and findings. Since 

the launch of the system last year, we have already over 30 schools and universities using the 

system. We are expecting to increase to 100 schools and universities this year with new 

functions such as digital badging and surveys.    

It is clear that Dr. Chan’s research are benefitting education and society, with better 

understanding and enhancement of generic competencies development, there are major impacts 

for future students.  

For enquiries, please contact me through email at tcolloton@eireanntechnology.com.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

_________________________ 

Tom Colloton 

Managing Director 

Eireann Limited 

tcolloton@eireanntechnology.com 

http://www.eireanntechnology.com  
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